Springtime News from St Brigid’s Infant School 
Calendar dates 
School will close for Easter holidays on Fri 11 April with a half-day. 
School will reopen Mon 28 April. 
St Brigid’s and St Fergal’s schools will be closed Fri 2 May for staff training in new Primary Maths Curriculum. 

Attendance
Schools are legally obliged to record and monitor school attendance patterns and refer families to the Education Welfare Service if over 20 days have been missed.  We may write or call you to let you know our concerns about your child’s attendance.  You may be invited to meet the Education Welfare Officer here at the school or she may visit you at your home. 
The children of St Brigid’s enjoy their time at school. They love learning and developing friendships and social skills at school.  We  are so pleased to see a huge improvement in attendance in some classes. Some children are on an “attendance streak” to see how many days they can go without missing school. See our list of super attenders in the noticeboard in the entrance alley.  
If your child will be absent due to illness, please call the office/ leave a message on the school phone 01 8348770/ email info@stbrigidsinfantschool.ie.
The Notes and News page on our  website www.stbrigidsinfantschool.ie  has a useful page from HSE with information about common childhood illnesses and when it is safe to attend school.  

Enrolment
We are enrolling for places in Junior Infants, Senior Infants, First Class and Early Start for 25/26 school year.   If there are any neighbours, friends or family who are new to Finglas or have young children to enrol, please send them our way.  They can call in to the office to pick up an application form.  Each application will need a copy of birth cert, proof of PPS number, and three contact numbers. 
We strongly recommend a year in Early Start prior to starting Junior Infants. Children must be aged between 3 years 2 months and 4 years 7 months to be eligible for Early Start. 
The places in our special classes have all been allocated for Sept 2025. 
We need to take in TEN more children in order to maintain our staffing so we would appreciate your support in spreading the word that we are now taking applications. 

Goodbye to Ms O’Reilly and welcome to Ms Ryan 
After many years working in St Brigid’s, I will be retiring at Easter.   I would like to thank all the children, parents, grandparents and guardians for your trust and support to me and to all the staff down through the years.  
Ms Siobhan Ryan will be taking over as principal at Easter.  She has already visited all the classes to meet the children and the staff.  She will look forward to meeting you all in the new term.  I know she will receive a warm  welcome to St Brigid’s Infant School community. 

Margaret O’Reilly
